
HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Coco Blackburn - April 13th 

Harlow Nelson - April 17th 
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Diamond Arts Preschool                          NEWSLETTER 

  H A P P Y   S P R I N G   C O N T I N U E S ! 
The weather is beautiful and we are so excited to continue 


studying all things SPRING with our “3 B words”… 

BEES, BUTTERFLIES, and BIRDS!  


We will also explore PLANTS and learn about how we can take care of 

our world when we learn about EARTH DAY.  We have fun games for 


continuing to excel in literacy and math.  Those who are ready will learn 

more sight words and reading skills.


 

Thank you for bringing your children to Diamond Arts Preschool 


so we can play with them, teach them, listen to them, and watch them 

succeed daily!  I adore and love your children and look forward to seeing them 

each preschool day!  Please let me know if you have any questions about things 
in this newsletter! We are already into April!  Two more months of school!


Thank you Lacey for bringing your real live reptiles to our class on Tuesday!

-Ms Melinda 

C E L E B R A T I N G   S P R I N G   P A R T Y !   
On April 11th we are celebrating springtime and will have a read-a thon 


of spring books, games, more games, feed our live caterpillars 

in our class room, and we will plant seeds & grow plants!


Students are welcome to bring a Spring Item for Show and Tell! 
PARENTS:  Those of you who signed up to assist us with our preschool 

parties will be contacted by email to see if you would like to assist us  
for this CELEBRATING SPRING PARTY!  The party will last from 

9:00-11:30 or 12:-2:30.  We do not need any parents to stay all day! 

A BIRTHDAY MESSAGE 
FOR THE PARENTS. 

If you wish to bring some small treats 
or party favors into the preschool to 

share with the class on the 
“celebrated” day of your child’s 
birthday then please email me: 

diamondartspreschool@gmail.com,    
at least a week ahead of time. If you 
are in the morning preschool from 

9:00-11:30, we do have peanut 
allergies to avoid when handing out 
birthday treats!  We don’t have any 

allergies to be concerned with in the 
afternoon from 12:00-2:30 if you are 
planning a treat to bring to the class.  
Thank you for emailing us so we can 

have a plan for that day!  It is our 
wish that each child feels special on 

their birthday and knows how 
incredible they are!




DIAMOND ARTS PRESCHOOL                                                         APRIL 2024
APRIL THEMES for the month of April are:     

All Things SPRING READING & WRITING       
BEES, BUTTERFLIES and BIRDS and                                
STUDYING PLANTS for EARTH DAY.                

We are so excited to play, learn, dance, and sing during April! 
We will sing songs and read books that go along with our 

themes and challenge our students with our circle time! We 
will be rehearsing our tap dance and musical theatre for our 

SPRING SHOWCASE PERFORMANCE next month!   

SPRINGTIME READING & WRITING 
We will have fun with writing, scissor skills, coloring, and 
craft projects every day. The older 4 and 5 year olds will 

have extra classwork assignments that go along with 
our themes in a more advanced approach and the focus 
these last 2 months is on our sight words, letter sounds, 

making words, and reading skills.


BEES, BUTTERFLIES, & BIRDS 
We are going to read, write, and make crafts about our 
“3 B words”… Bees, Butterflies, and Birds!  We will also 
make art projects and continue to work on all kinds of 

fine motor skills!  We will place caterpillars in a net cage 
in our preschool room.  We will feed them and watch as 

they turn into butterflies!

STUDYING PLANTS for EARTH DAY 

We will learn about Earth Day and plant a real plant in 
our classroom!  We’ll water it and watch it grow during 

April. We will learn more upper case and lower case 
letter recognition, new words, shapes, numbers, and 

math manipulations. Being grateful for the world around 
us will be taught along with taking care of our world! 

See you in MAY!

“PROUD OF ME”                             
PARENT SHOW  

AND TELL 
 We have two more “PROUD OF 
ME” times left in our preschool 

year.  I am so incredibly proud of 
your children and all the work 

they are doing this year!


For the month of April the 
“PROUD OF ME”  

time with parents will be  
Tuesday, April  30th @11:20 for 

morning students and @2:20 for 
afternoon and all day students!

(Photo above) 
  We had so much fun during 
March and your children are 
getting along so well!  We had 
a fun counting project this 
month with Mr. Zach.  We 
used a big barrel of monkeys 
and linked them together to 
see how high we could go.  
Mr. Zach climbed on our big 
red ladder and we got to 46 
monkeys!  Many of your 
children are seeing how 
numbers work and are 
counting much higher thanks 
to fun activities like this one! 


	HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

